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“A vibrant insight of resources for our community.”

Check out what’s blooming at Partners!

Spring is here, embrace and celebrate all the new beginnings.

Join us for a day of games, prizes, food and community fun at our Annual Mental Health
Awareness Event! Celebrate with us as we foster wellbeing, understanding to eliminate the
barriers of mental health.

 



The Nurtured Heart Committee is hosting a
"Start From the Heart" Event, aimed at
empowering youth to cultivate inner
richness, self-acceptance, and self-esteem.
For additional details, feel free to contact
Kafi.Meekins@burlingtoncmo.org or call 
609-209-3897.

Summer Camp 
Provider Resource Fair

The Resource Team is hosting a Staff
Summer Provider Resource Fair on
April 24, 2024. 

If you are a provider and interested in
hosting a table, contact
monique.loftin@burlingtoncmo.org.  
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Partners For Kids and Families
kicked off our Leadership
Development Series for our staff.
Our first session focused on
building and maintaining trust.
Future sessions will include
empathy, accountability and
managing conflict.  

As part of ongoing safety, Partners For
Kids and Families Inc., is providing
First Aid/CPR/AED certification
training for employees.

Health and Safety
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Autism Acceptance Month, formerly known as
Autism Awareness Month, is observed in April. Its
purpose is to bring awareness and acceptance of
Autism, which affects one in every 54 children in
the United States.

This year, in recognition of this important month,
we have organized engaging activities for our
employees. These activities include an office door
decorating contest and a stress-free game day
featuring sensory games.

“A vibrant insight of resources for our community.”

Looking for summer fun and
activities? Contact your Care
Manager to receive information
within Burlington County.

 Families with youth eligible for
Developmental Disabilities
services can visit link below.

Summer Camp Services

https://www.performcarenj.org/families/disability/summer-camp.aspx
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Employee SpotlightPartners’ Vision Day

In 2002, Jennifer Burns was hired as one of the
first employees at Partners For Kids and Families
Inc. Her fondest memory is working with a family
in severe crisis, who was willing to try new
resources and strategies. “I watched them grow,
be challenged, and succeed.

 Although they have since moved, the family still
keeps in touch. The mother has become
empowered to be a role model for her daughter.
“I like meeting families where they are,
developing trusting relationships and watching
them achieve what they identify as success.”

 Jennifer’s hobbies include crafting, painting
theme letters for kid’s rooms, birthdays and back
to school boards. She also enjoys gardening. She
is a valued member of the Special Events
Commitee, where she displays her creativity and
generosity in helping others.

“A vibrant insight of resources for our community.”

Earlier this year, the staff at
Partners participated in a Vision
Day Event, held by the Special
Events Commitee and led by Care
Manager Lead, Alyssa White. It was
a wonderful setting to share our
visions and goals in preparation for
2024. 
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For information on community
resources visit:

Like and Follow us on 

For information on how to refer a child to the CMO, call the
Contracted Systems Administrator, PerformCare at

 1-877-652-7624
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A vibrant insight of resources for our community

The first national observance of Memorial Day occurred on May 30, 1868.
Then known as Decoration Day, the holiday was proclaimed by
Commander in Chief John A. Logan of the Grand Army of the Republic to
honor the Union soldiers who had died in the Civil War.

Juneteenth (short for “June Nineteenth”) marks the day when
federal troops arrived in Galveston, Texas in 1865 to take
control of the state and ensure that all enslaved people be
freed. The troops’ arrival came a full two and a half years
after the signing of the Emancipation Proclamation.

Pride Month is an annual celebration of the many
contributions made by the LGBTQ+ community to history,
society and cultures worldwide. In most places, Pride is
celebrated throughout the month of June each year in
commemoration of its roots in the Stonewall Riots of June
1969.

The month of Ramadan commemorates the revelation of the Qur’an, the
sacred book of Muslims. Muslims are required to fast from dawn to sunset
for this 9th month on the Muslim calendar. In addition, Muslims are
encouraged to be more charitable and exhibit the best character. The month
ends with a congregational prayer, providing food for the needy and a
celebration called Eid al-Fitra

“Culture opens the sense of beauty”.
Ralph Waldo Emerson

https://www.burlingtonresourcenet.org/
https://www.facebook.com/partnersforkidsandfamilies

